
From: andrea carr   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 15:38 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Gold mining licenses  
 
To whom it concerns,  
Please don’t ruin our lovely county. There are many well respected studies that point to the 
detrimental effect of mining for gold to areas of nature. Don’t let big business win the day. They will 
be up against it if they do as most people in the area are not into it. 
 
Andrea Carr  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

mailto:cdp@leitrimcoco.ie

